Debbie Gianturco

From: Sherrie Gustas

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 2:12 PM

To: employee-announce@daemen.edu
Subject: A Message from President Olson
Attachments: MEMORANDUM Cuom plan Faculty.docx

On behalf of President Olson...

Dear Colleagues,

I am attaching a fact sheet about the Governor’s so-called “free tuition” program so that in your discussions
with prospective and current students you have some talking points.

I will continue to keep you informed as we know more about the program and its potential impact on Daemen.



The “F
The Ex: |
who sel
than ch

Current,
already
Govern.

“Free
The sta:
promisel,
called

The Ex|

(a) Appl.
five yeal
burdens
State of

(b) App
grade p

(c) SUN
21.3%
the “tui]
work pg
years.

Determ
Atati

instituﬂ
implem|
how the|
carry oy

New Y i
higher %I
applicat
prograrr

| fr—

;L..E

=

——

| S

-
-

{ 3,




The Public College
Influx of New Stud
An unplanned flooq
major infusion of ne
and deserved by stu

The State has not pr
for enhanced studen
administrative staff

Classroom sizes wil
public institutions, ¢
pace.

Daemen College

Smaller classes, per
working relationshij
Daemen unique. TH
limited faculty and ¢

Over 95% of Daem
on your aid. You cai
your own pace, and
nurturing communiﬂ
Here’s why a Daem:
York but throughou~

'* guaranteec,
+ small clasg

* personaliz::

» the opporti
more years by takin;

S S

R




